
 
ST. VITAL CURLING CLUB MISSION STATEMENT 

The St. Vital Curling Club is a family orientated facility proudly dedicated to promoting  
affordable recreational and competitive curling in a friendly traditional environment. 

 

Message from “The Pres” 
 

Welcome Everyone to the St Vital 
Curling Club and the 2014-15 Curling 

Season! 
 

Whether this is your first year with us, or you are a 
returning member, I trust that your curling season 
will be an enjoyable one.  We have finally been 
able to revive the Club newsletter.  
 
Are you aware that the St Vital Curling Club is run 
entirely by a group of dedicated volunteers that 
make up our Board of Directors and Executive?  
Some curling Clubs in Winnipeg pay a full time 
manager to deal with the day to day business of 
running and managing their Club. Not here at the 
St Vital!! 
 
I am very proud of the folks on our Board who 
sacrifice their time and energy to help make this 
one of the best Curling Clubs anywhere.  
 
To maintain this level of commitment we are 
always looking for new recruits. If you are 
interested in joining this awesome team, 
supporting the game of Curling at a grassroots 
level, enjoying some minor perks, and maybe one 
day becoming Club President, please contact a 
Board member or send an email to 
President@stvitalcurling.ca.  
______________________________________ 

              
A Christmas Wish 

 
From the Executive and Directors at the St. Vital 
Curling Club we would like to wish everyone a SAFE 
and JOYOUS Christmas. It is a time to be with friends 
and family so enjoy the festive season. 
 

League Contacts 

League	
   Name	
   Phone	
  

St.	
  Boniface	
  	
   Glenn	
  Dodd	
   253-­‐6905	
  

CN	
  Past	
  Presidents	
  	
   Larry	
  Weselake	
   668-­‐0756	
  

Saturday	
  Business	
  Girls	
  	
   Darlene	
  McDonald	
   237-­‐4369	
  	
  

Sunday	
  Mix	
  	
   Sherry	
  Smedilla	
   255-­‐1217	
  

Odd	
  Couples	
  	
   Pam	
  &	
  Jeff	
  McConnell	
   253-­‐6330	
  

Sat	
  5-­‐7	
  Mix	
   Shawn	
  Georgeson	
   253-­‐2813	
  

Friday	
  Night	
  Mix	
  	
   Angela	
  Trombo	
  	
  	
   	
  261-­‐5631	
  

Law	
  Students	
  	
   Matt	
  Carvell	
   899-­‐7397	
  

MMMasters	
   Bob	
  Kirkland	
  	
   257-­‐3294	
  

Curlettes	
  	
   Gloria	
  Pachet	
   256-­‐7007	
  

Retired	
  Men's	
  	
   Bryan	
  Westman	
   257-­‐2552	
  

Seniors	
  Open	
  Tuesday	
   Les	
  Oliver	
   233-­‐5724	
  

Glenbrier	
  Ladies	
   Bev	
  Stacey	
   477-­‐6283	
  

St.	
  Vital	
  Stick	
  	
  	
   Warren	
  Johnson	
  	
   257-­‐4476	
  

Monday	
  Teachers	
   Ginette	
  Trapp	
   253-­‐3574	
  

Hydro	
   Tanis	
  Buzza	
   360-­‐4745	
  

Thursday	
  Teachers	
   Mark	
  Singelton	
  	
   253-­‐6844	
  

Thursday	
  Teachers	
   Peter	
  Cowie	
   284-­‐7011	
  

Tuesday	
  Ladies	
   Michelle	
  Wadelius	
   453-­‐3240	
  

SCAC	
  	
   Jae	
  Pirnie	
   233-­‐3986	
  

Juniors	
  Saturday	
   Guy	
  Beaudry	
   237-­‐9166	
  

Juniors	
  Sunday	
  3-­‐5	
   Guy	
  Beaudry	
   237-­‐9167	
  

Juniors	
  Sunday	
  5-­‐7	
   Guy	
  Beaudry	
   237-­‐9168	
  

Juniors	
  Sunday	
  7-­‐9	
   Guy	
  Beaudry	
   237-­‐9169	
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Here are a few upcoming events that everyone 
should be aware of: 

Christmas Cash Raffle 
Members, please remember to hand your raffle tickets 
in to the bar as soon as possible.  Do not hand in money 
with the tickets as they are included in your dues.  
Renters, please hand in to your league representative.  
The draw is December 12, 2014 at 8:00 pm. 

Men's League Open House on New Year's Day 

This has been at tradition at The St. Vital Curling Club. 
Hours are from 11 am until 2 pm. If you haven't 
attended before, you will not want to miss this. If you 
were there last year, same thing, you don't want to miss 
it.  Contact a board member for more information. 

Manitoba Open 

If interested in playing in the Manitoba Open, formerly 
MCA, you should sign up as soon as possible as there 
is a maximum of 256 teams allowed, to make pre-icing 
the event possible.  The bonspiel is open to all types of 
teams with the full event going Jan 15-19 and the half 
spiel starting on Jan 16.  SVCC Calcutta will take place 
on Wednesday January 14,2015 at 7:00pm. 

Safeway and Sobeys Gift Certificates 

Please see Bob Kirkland, Jim Coleman, and Pam Kok for 
Gift Cards. 

_____________________________________________ 

Building / Planning Committee 

 

The Club is in the process of setting up a building and 
planning committee to look at short and long term 
needs for improving our facility. Nick Hildebrand will be 
chairing this committee. Additional volunteers will be 
required during this process. If you would like to 
volunteer to be on the committee or just have some 
thoughts or ideas, please contact Nick Hildebrand 
(House director) or Mat Jaques (President) 

____________________________________________ 
 

Our Junior Program 
 
Please see Guy Beaudry to secure new brooms or 
heads and help support the juniors. 
________________________________________ 
 
  Upcoming Events - Jan 
 
Christmas Cash Raffle – December 12,2014 

Club closed December 23 to January 2, 2015  

New Years Open House - Jan 1, 2015 

Manitoba Open Calcutta – January 14, 2015 

Manitoba Open Bonspiel – January 15 to 19, 2015 
________________________________________ 

 
St. Vital Curling Club is run by a volunteer board 
and we welcome any and all suggestions to 
make the club a more enjoyable place to spend 
quality time doing the thing we all enjoy, 
CURLING.  
___________________________________ 
 

2014 - 2015 Executive 
 
President           Mat Jaques – 255-1027 
Past President   Duane Budnick – 231-2016 
1st Vice Pres      Greg Keddie – 986-4550 
2nd Vice Pres      Al Wingate – 654-0624 
Treasurer           Warren Johnson – 257-4476 
Secretary           Annette Giguere – 231-1221 
 
Directors 
 
Kitchen and Lounge 
Dan Demoline – 661-9099 
House 
Nick Hildebrand – 806-2926 
Ice Rental 
Angela Trombo – 261-4631 
Membership 
Neil Denyer 255-0019 
Advertising 
Neil Denyer – 255-0019 
Juniors 
Guy Beaudry – 237-9166 
Fund Raising 
Pam Kok – 254-5104 
Roster 
Jeff Keeler – 284-8504 
Ice and draw 
Jeff Keeler – 284-8504 
Webmaster 
 Ken Stevens – 470-5640 
 
Please call any of the Executive or Directors with 
any concerns or questions you have.  
 
If you would like something published in the 
SVCC Newsletter please email your request to 
Neil Denyer at denyerneil585@gmail.com.   
 
St.Vital Curling Club 
Box 66, St.Vital P.O. 
St.Annes and Regal 
Phone (204) 256-3623 
E-Mail: secretary@stvitalcurling.ca 
Web site - www.stvitalcurling.ca 


